
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk (anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org)
Subject: FW: RV New zoning
Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 9:50:00 AM

From: finchum007 <finchum007@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 7:32 AM
To: Wendy Winkler <wwinkler@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: RV New zoning
 
 
Hello
Please consider to have RV's on our private property.  We have worked with the city
council a few years ago to keep our RV 's on our property's do not change this back.
Please consider doing what is right for the property owns of the city of Goleta which they
voted in. 
Thank you
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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